
 
 

INDUSTRIAL REGISTRY 
(for) 

Industrial Court of Queensland and Queensland Industrial Relations Commission 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

The Industrial Registry will be closed from 
 

Wednesday 25 December 2024 

and will re-open on 

Thursday 2 January 2025 

 
General information and application forms can be obtained from 

www.qirc.qld.gov.au 
 

For urgent disputes during the Christmas closure please phone 
0466 745 897 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE 
 

If the last day for filing a document ends on a day when the Registry is 
closed, then, the time for filing the document is extended to the next day 

the Registry is open for business. 
 

Acts Interpretation Act 1954, s 38 

https://www.qirc.qld.gov.au/

